
13 August 2019 

Simeon Brown 
MP for Pakuranga 
National Party 

Dear Simeon 

WHANGANUI 
DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD 

Te Poon Hauora o Whanganui 

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003 
Whanganui 4540, New Zealand 

By email to Simeon.Brown@parliament.govt.nz 
Jonathan Ayling@parliament.co.nz 

Official Information Act request - Payments to the New Zealand Drug Foundation 

On 7 August 2019 under section 12 of the Official Information Act, you requested the following 
information from district health boards: 

Under the Official Information Act I request a copy of the following information: 
A copy of information related to finances which have been paid between your District 
Health Board and the New Zealand Drug Foundation, including the broken-down 
amount, in the form of contracts, consulting, or other, since October 26, 2017. 

Whanganui DHB response: 

Under the Official Information Act, I request a copy of the following information: 
A copy of information related to finances which have been paid between your District Health 
Board and the New Zealand Drug Foundation, including the broken-down amount, in the 
form of contracts, consulting, or other, since October 26, 2017. 

Whanganui District Health Board's Alcohol and other Drug (AOD) unit paid its annual membership of 
$108.70 to NZ Drug foundation for the period of October 2017-0ctober 2018. No other payments have 
been made between 26 October 2017 and 7 August 2019 (the date of the OIA request). 

If you have any further queries, please contact our OIA coordinator in the first instance: 
OIA@wdhb.org.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell Simpson 
Chief Executive 

Office of the Chief Executive I Phone 06 348 1234 I Fax 06 345 9390 

Better health and independence I He hauora pai ake, he rangatiratanga wdhb.org.nz 


